ATTENTION

BBNC
SHARE-
HOLDERS

Board of Directors
Nominees are being
Solicited Now

The Board of Directors of
the Bristol Bay Native Cor-

poration is soliciting can-
didates for the Board. There

are four positions on the

Board to be filled at the
next Annual Shareholder’s
Meeting. Any BBNC share-
holder who is nineteen
years or older may run for
the Board. Those interested
in running on the Board
slate of candidates should
send an application letter to
the Nominating Committee
for its consideration. The
application letter must be
accompanied by a resume
which should include infor-
mation concerning the appli-
cant’s education, work ex-
perience, community in-
volvement, and any other
relevant experience which
the applicant would bring to
the Board. An applicant’s
letter of interest and resume
should be sent to:

Nominating Committee

Board of Directors

Bristol Bay Native Corporation
P.O. Box 220

Anchorage, Alaska 99510

Application letters and resumes
must be received by March 9,
1981 to be considered.

WATER
RIGHTS

If you have a well or use water from a creek or
stream for either private or commercial purposes,
you should know about water rights. Water rights
protect your interest in the water source you are
using. There is no fee for filing for water rights and
filing now could prevent problems in the future.
You may obtain your application for water rights
from your nearest public office of the Department

of Natural Resources. Or call 3494524 for more
information.




